
PRESS RELEASE

VILLAGE OF WOODRIDGE PLAN COMMISSION

MEETING CANCELLATION

THE JANUARY 18, 2016 MEETING OF THE PLAN COMMISSION OF
THE VILLAGE OF WOODRIDGE HAS BEEN CANCELLED. THE NEXT
SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE PLAN COMMISSION IS FEBRUARY 1,
2016, 7:30 P.M. AT THE WOODRIDGE VILLAGE HALL, FIVE PLAZA
DRIVE.
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